
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Discusses Latest Developments and Coming Elections with
Muqtada Al Sadr

The head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, met his eminence Sayyid

Muqtada Al Sadr, leader of the Sadrist movement, in the latter’s office in Najaf Al Ashraf on

Saturday, April 5th, 2014. The two sides discussed the latest Iraqi developments, particularly

the coming elections and political crises. Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim reiterated the importance of

unifying the political discourse within national visions and enhancing it through a

constructive and honest dialogue among political forces, insisting on competing honorably and

presenting electoral programs that address the crises of citizens.

From his part, Sayyid Muqtada Al Sadr assured that his meeting with Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim was

fruitful as they had reviewed the general political scene and the coming elections.  


